Missing in Haiti - Delegates from DCANA
Thursday, 14 January 2010 20:00

The Directorate of Civil Aviation Netherlands Antilles (DCANA) is looking for Mr. Siegfried
Francisco (Director DCANA) and MR. Auxencio (Angelo) Isenia (Airworthiness Inspector). They
were in Haiti for a CASSOS Conference and were staying at the Montana Hotel.

Anyone who may have information on their whereabouts, please call +59998393319 or
+59995662430 or +59995149287. Email: civilair@gov.an
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